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The City Council

Miguel A. Santana, City Administrative Office~ k t1":----
Subject: SALARY FOR THE GENERAL MANAGER,

LOS ANGELES HOUSING DEPARTMENT (LAHD)

At its meeting on November 21, 2012, the Executive Employee Relations
Committee (EERC) voted to approve the Mayor's salary recommendation for Mercedes
Marquez as General Manager of the Los Angeles Housing Department, effective at the
beginning of the first full pay period subsequent to Council confirmation. Please contact Errol
Griffin at (213) 978-7633 for additional information.
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